NOTICE TO TOWN OF BROADWAY RESIDENTS
REGARDING SNOW REMOVAL

As we enter the winter season, please keep the following in mind regarding snow removal
by the Town of Broadway’s Public Works Department:

Snowplows push snow, they do not remove it. Snow mounds are created each time
the trucks plow the street, including the final pass after the snow stops falling.
Please note that if you clear the snow mound before the final pass, trucks will likely
be creating another snow mound on its next pass.

If you must shovel before the next pass, please shovel snow to the right side of your
driveway as you stand facing the street. Itis also very helpful if you clear an area to
the left of your driveway (in the street), to give the snow blade of the plow a place to
empty before it gets to your driveway. This will save you doing the same job twice.
Itis important to stretch, take breaks, and stay dry as you shovel snow.

Please do not throw shoveled snow into the street. Depositing snow oriceinto a
plowed street causes severe safety hazards for motorists.

Please clear the sidewalk in front of your location within 24 hours, after the storm
has passed. Ifyou are able, consider assisting someone else to clear their
sidewalk.

The Town of Broadway thanks you for your cooperation in helping us

preserve safety on our roads and sidewalks during the winter season.



